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Homestead Beer Takes The Keys 
The keys to Building 106, the Air Force’s former technical orders 
building, were turned over to Adam and Kevin last month as they 
took the next step toward starting up Homestead Beer Company.  
The small brewery will start out serving the keg-drawn market 
regionally.  The small business has been the most-talked-about 
among the small companies that have come to the campus over 
the years.  Could it be the beer? 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HomesteadBeerCo  

UTC Aerospace Systems Welcomed 
Homestead Beer isn’t the only new name going up on the 
Aerospace Center campus’ sign slats.  Goodrich was acquired by 
UTC and the transaction closed in late July.  The transition to the 
new name, UTC Aerospace Systems, is underway.   

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/guide/tenants.htm  

Facebook Friday 50th Anniversary Fact 
Every Friday, look for the latest piece from the archives at the Port 
Authority aimed at spotlighting something from the 50 years of 
inertial guidance and metrology in Heath. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 

 


